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Dear House Agriculture, Land Use, Natural Resources, and Water Committee 

Member: 

 

  

 

Thank you for hearing my voice.  I support the river basin management area model 

for the ODFW Commission therefore I support HB 3086 with the -4 amendment.  

Why?  It simply makes the most sense to manage fish and wildlife based on factors 

related to those resources rather than political factors which have no meaningful 

correlation to fish and wildlife in Oregon. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this very important issue. 

 

Respectfully 

Ken Dixon 


